Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Antoinette (Toni) Gump Amorteguy <toniga@cox.net>
Sent: Sunday, May 08, 2016 5:24 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Laura's Law hearing

Dear Supervisors

As an often challenged mother of an adult with mental health issues I urge you to stand up for our vulnerable
ones. Our adult children cannot always make proper decisions for themselves due to their iliness. They need
your help to do so.

There is so much evidence that Laura’s Law works(though it takes follow through by the County and
Judges)and that it is cost effective that to not do so is a crime. Other counties have done so to great

success. May we be the next.

Thank you for your compassion,

Antoinette G Amorteguy



